


 

 
This is the final newsletter for 2024 and goodbye from me. 
 
Thank you all for making me so welcome and I will truly miss all our families and staff.   
 
I am leaving you in the very capable hands of Niamh O’Brien. Niamh not only has an admin background 
but is also a teacher. Please make her feel welcome. 
 
I wish you all a very happy Christmas and hope for an amazing 2025. 
 
A couple of final reminders: 
 
 Final assembly and end of year is next Friday 13th December at 11am Hall, school will complete for 2024 at the conclusion of     

assembly.  
 
 For those that didn’t take advantage of the stationery pack, a  link to OfficeMax has been sent to you for you to either purchase 

through them or just get the list of their site so you can purchase elsewhere.   
 Please remember that ALL stationery must be purchased and brought to school on the first day next term. 
 

 

Take Care 

Robyn 
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Important Dates  

 

Term 4 2024 

 

Friday 6th December– Spud Day 

Friday 13th December—Final assembly 11am in the Hall—Last day of School for 2024 

 

 

2025 Term Dates  

Term 1 2025 

28th January— 11th April 

Term 2 2025 

28th April—27th June 

Term 3 2025 

14th July—19th September 

Term 4 2025 

6th October—TBC 



Thank you to the below for contributing to our School Fair! 

 

For two amazing vouchers! 

PTA would like to thank 

 

• Kevin the Train Driver 

• The Hawkings Family for the Bouncy Castle 

• ALL families for their generous donations 

• ALL the teachers for their efforts and awesome 

Fun Zone Sarah Millian for the amazing  

Maple & Co Voucher 





 
 



 

 

 



 



 
 
 





Kia Ora everyone, 

First up I would just like to say a massive THANK YOU to all of you, for sending me your child/ren either in the holidays or the before/ after school care pro-
gramme. It has been a year, that's for sure.  Kerryn has officially retired although she will be back from time to time when I need her, she is already very 
missed by us all. 

I have welcomed Karyse on board to run most of the afternoons and some mornings and will be doing the holiday programme, as I have taken a step back.  I 
have been working at Maeroa Intermediate as a learning assistant and will be doing some teaching and learning assistant work next year as well. 

 

As for the upcoming holidays we will be running the holiday programme from : 

MONDAY 16th - FRIDAY 20th DEC.  There will unfortunately be NO after-school care available on the last Friday of school, the 13th December which is a 
12pm finish.  Karyse is graduating and I will be at Maeroa so I don't have anyone to run it for the afternoon sorry. 

 

We will return in January but I am wanting to see numbers before I make an official plan. 

Who would be using the holiday programme from Monday 6th of Jan?  Otherwise it will be running from the Mon 13th Jan - Fri 24th Jan with Rukuhia 
school starting on Tuesday 28th Jan. 

These holidays I won't be putting out a programme as such as we have found the children just enjoy hanging out, bringing their wheels and toys from 
home.  There will be swimming every day, and will have available all the crafts, nerf guns, science things, baking etc that we do in the programme but will 
just more be an interest based thing rather than a day for it.  

 

I hope you all enjoy the rest of the year, have a safe and Merry Christmas and happy new year and all the best for 2025 for the children who won't be re-
turning. 

Thank you all once again 

 

Lisa 027 569 2138 

 











School Times 

8.30am   Classrooms Open 

9.00am    School Starts 

11.00-11.30am  Morning Tea 

12.45-1.40pm  Lunch 

3.00pm   School Finishes 

 

Office Hours 

8.30am—3.00pm  

office@rukuhia.school.nz 

07 843 6967 

 

Absentees 

If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, could you please call or email the office before 9.00am.  If the phone is unattended please leave 

a message. 

 

Signing In & Out  

If you are late for school or need to take your children out of school for any reason during school time, parents/caregivers must come into the office and sign 

them out and then sign them back in if they are returning before school finishes. 

 

School Bank Account 

If you are wanting to make online payments to the school below are our bank account details: 

12 3152 0019783 00 

Please make sure you note the child's name and what the payment is for. 

 

 

 

School Reminders 



 

Uniform Supplier  

Logo U2 are now able to offer your school uniform to 

be ordered directly from their online shop  

www.logou2.com   

• A note from Logo U2: Please wash our shirts inside out. When printed apparel is 
turned inside out when washing the printing will last longer as it is not getting 
rubbed against other clothing. 

http://www.logou2.com

